
Letter of Concern Regarding Service 

Provider Change 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

To Whom It May Concern, 

[Provider Company Name] 

[Provider Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Concern About Switching Providers and Service Issues 

Dear [Provider Company Name Customer Service/Manager], 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the recent transition to a new service provider. 

While I understand that changes are sometimes necessary, I have encountered several service 

issues that have caused me significant inconvenience. 

Since the switch, I have experienced [briefly list service issues, e.g., frequent outages, poor 

customer support, billing discrepancies]. These issues have not only affected my day-to-day 

activities but have also raised concerns about the reliability of the services being provided. 

I kindly request that you address these issues as a priority. I would appreciate a detailed 

explanation of what steps are being taken to resolve these problems and what measures will be 

implemented to prevent future occurrences. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope to see improvements soon, as I value the 

services provided by [Provider Company Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


